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OBAVIJEST ANNOUNCEMENT 

EUCHEM Conference on Stereochemistry 

The next EUCHEM Conference on Stereochemistry will be 
held on the Bi.irgenstock near Lucerne, Switzerland, from 
April 27 - May 3, 1980. The number of participants will be 
limited. Inquiries and applications (no special forms are re­
quired) should be addressed before January 15, 1980 to the 
Chairman: 

Prof. Jack D. Dunitz, ETH Zentrum, Universitiitsstrasse 16, 
CH-8092 Zurich, Switzerland 




